
	

	
	
April	28,	2021	
	
The	Honorable	Rosa	L.	DeLauro,	 	 	 The	Honorable	Kay	Granger	
Chair	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Ranking	Member	
House	Committee	on	Appropriations	 	 House	Committee	on	Appropriations	
H-307	The	Capitol	 	 	 	 	 1036	Longworth	House	Office	Building	
Washington,	DC	20515	 	 	 	 Washington,	DC	20515	

Dear	Chair	DeLauro	and	Ranking	Member	Granger,	

I	am	requesting	funding	for	EQA	Idlewild	Park	Preserve	Environmental	Science	Learning	
and	Sustainability	Advocacy	Project	in	fiscal	year	2022.	The	entity	to	receive	funding	for	
this	project	is	Eastern	Queens	Alliance,	Inc.,	located	at	149-20	Springfield	Land,	Springfield	
Gardens,	New	York,	11413.	The	funding	would	be	used	to	develop	an	after-school	program	
for	children	at	the	Environmental	Science	Center.	I	certify	that	neither	I	nor	my	immediate	
family	has	any	financial	interest	in	this	project.	

Sincerely,	

	

Gregory	W.	Meeks	

Member	of	Congress	

	


